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20 Foundry Street 
Concord, NH  03301 

Jamie Colby 
Solid Waste Management Bureau 
NH Department of Environmental Services 
29 Hazen Drive 
Concord, NH 03302-0095 
 

September 25, 2020 
File No. 3066.11 

Re: Type I-A Modification to Solid Waste Management Facility Permit Application 
 Phase IV – Four Hills Landfill 
 Supplemental Submittal 
 Nashua, New Hampshire 
 Permit No. DES-SW-SP-95-002 
 
Dear Jaime: 
 
On behalf of the City of Nashua (City), Sanborn, Head & Associates, Inc. (Sanborn Head) is 
submitting the enclosed return receipts associated with the abutting property notices 
informing them of the City’s Type I-A Permit Modification Application (PMA) filing for the 
proposed Phase IV project. A summary table is provided that summarizes the status of each 
letter (i.e., receipt received, unclaimed, not returned, etc.).  
 
Also enclosed are the return receipts for the entities required under Section IX of the PMA to 
receive a copy of the application (City Clerk, Board of Alderman, and Mayor). Also, return 
receipts associated with the required Federal Aviation Administration and nearby airports 
notifications are enclosed. The notice to the Nashua Airport was unclaimed and was returned 
to Sanborn Head. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (603) 415-6132 or egalvin@sanbornhead.com should 
you require additional information. 
 
Very truly yours, 
SANBORN, HEAD & ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
 
 
Edward A. Galvin, PE 
Project Manager 

  

 
ESS/EAG:ess 

Enclosure: Phase IV Permit Application Abutters Mailing List 

 Return Receipts 
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